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I object to this legislation. There is no such thing as a secure backdoor, it sets a frightening
precident for privacy (slippery slope), and makes applications and services less secure. It's
not just governments trying to get access, it's bad actors (hackers, foreign intelligence,
providor employees, etc). It's a terrible proposal for very simple reasons.




